
    
 

 WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
                   (740) 897-7768 

 
September 11, 2018 
                    
                                                                   
Mr. Bruno Pigott, Commissioner 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
100 N. Senate Avenue 
Mail Code 50-01 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251 
 
Dear Mr. Pigott: 
 
Re: Indiana-Kentucky Electric Corporation- Clifty Creek Station 
 Notification of CCR Groundwater Assessment Monitoring 
           
As required by 40 CFR 257.106(h)(4) and 40 CFR 257.107(h)(4), the Indiana-Kentucky 
Corporation (IKEC) is providing notification of the intention to enter Groundwater 
Assessment Monitoring for the Clifty Creek Station Landfill Runoff Collection Pond (LRCP), 
effective upon issuance of this correspondence.    
 
If you have any questions or require further details, please feel free to contact me at     
(740) 897-7768. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tim Fulk 
Engineer II 
 
TLF:klr 
 
 
    

INDIANA-KENTUCKY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio  45661 
740-289-7200 
 

 

 

 

 

 


